
                            
 

As law students and law professionals, we stand together with our colleagues, friends, all 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) recipients, and the DACA community at large,  who 
are at great risk of losing their DACA status. Regardless of the decision made by the current 
administration, we will continue to fight for a fair and just immigration reform process. We will 
continue to encourage students to achieve their educational goals and rise above the challenges 
presented in what surely will be some very daunting times that lay ahead.  
 

Our DACA brothers and sisters are contributors to our economy, to our society and to our 
humanity. By stripping DACA recipients from their protected status, one of the worst possible 
outcomes will be inevitable - deportation. We cannot let this happen. Tearing apart families is not 
justice. It is misplaced fear.  
 

We must stand together in the face of darkness and shed light into the shadows that our DACA 
brothers and sisters are often coercively pushed into. Now is the time to support our community 
in any way we can. Solidarity often comes in the toughest of times and it is our responsibility to 
show the vulnerable members of this population that they are supported and that we stand with 
them in their plight.  
 

We are here! We are with you!  
 

#defendDACA #heretostay #educationequity #bevisible 
 

In Solidarity,  
Dreamer Fund 
www.dreamerfund.org 
 

http://www.dreamerfund.org/

